
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 August 2006 

4. QUESTIONS 
 
 Mr McKean had submitted the following question: 
 
 “Does the Christchurch City Council have an established policy that states procedures to be followed 

when public consultation on major planning initiatives is undertaken?” 
 
 He explained that when members of the public and interested organisations made a submission on the 

draft LTCCP they were asked if they wished to attend hearings on the plan, in person.  Submitters who 
replied that they wished to attend were given no more than 48 hours notice of their attendance time.  

 
 The Board agreed that staff be asked to clarify whether there was a minimum notification time for 

submission hearings included in any Council policy.  
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


